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LED -  Bulletin 24-02 - Christmas Day Sales 

 
December 16, 2024 
 
Beginning this Christmas (December 25, 2024), alcohol sales can take 
place on Christmas Day. During the 2024 legislative session, the 
Colorado General Assembly passed Senate Bill 24-231. Part of that 
bill included a provision that removed the prohibition on alcohol sales 
on Christmas Day. That provision went into effect this year. 
 
This bulletin is meant only to inform licensees of their ability to sell 
on Christmas Day. There is no legal requirement to conduct sales on 
Christmas Day. 
Please do not hesitate to contact LED at dor_led@state.co.us if you 
have any questions, issues, or comments. 
 
Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division 
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